
 

 

 
 

 
 

SBB Bears Club 
  

Hello everyone! The State Bank of Bottineau is excited to announce that we 

will be starting a Youth Savings Program. The goal of this program is to get youth 

involved in banking and to teach the importance of saving their money. The program 

will be for youth 12 & under who have a savings account in their name. This could 

be an existing customer, or any new customers from here on out. We are working 

with local business to provide rewards for the children who are involved with the 

club. This will range from a voucher for a free ice cream cone after your child brings 

in their own deposit to the bank (limit 1 deposit per month) and other events 

sponsored by the State Bank of Bottineau. We are working to provide free movie 

passes, tubing & other activities in the community. We are looking forward to 

providing this for our customers and future customers! If you have any questions 

about the Bears Club please call the bank at (701)228-2204 and ask for Hunter 

Milbrath. 
 

www.statebankofbottineau.com 


